
Latina Midwest Group 

"Latina Midwest Group" visited us on August 10th, they are scholars from across the Midwest, each a 

specialist in different aspects. Their visit is related to the project Building Sustainable Worlds: Place 

making in the Latinos Midwest. 

Please visit their website: www.latinxmidwest.osu.edu 

 

Tanilo Sandoval on Hero Street with the Latinx Group of the Midwest discussing the history of Hero 

Street. 

 

Latinx Group with artist Sonny Soliz discussing the making of the Hero Street Monument. 

 

 

http://www.latinxmidwest.osu.edu/


 

"Sonny Soliz, designer of the monument and Paula Ramos, President of HSMC welcoming the 27th 

Infantry Reunion Group 

 

Group viewing the monument 

 

"Sonny" talking with group members 


